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Classified Council General Meeting

Date: November 16, 2017, at 9:30 am
Locations: Elko-GTA 118, Winnemucca 123, Ely GBC 108, Pahrump GBC PVC 119, Battle Mountain GBC Comp Lab
Call to Order: The meeting was called to order by Jolina at 9:30 a.m. 
Members Present: 


Teresa Campos Carrillo, Kimberly Hess, Michelle Phay, Brianne Warner, Jolina Adams, Joe Micke, Anne Highmore
Approval of Minutes:  

Motion: Joe Micke moved to approve the minutes from October 19, 2017, seconded by Teresa Campos Carrillo.  Motion passed.

Treasurer’s Reports: 
Motion: Jolina Adams moved to approve the Treasurer’s Report as presented, seconded by Brianne Warner.  Motion passed.

Site Reports:  

Tonopah:
None 

Pahrump:
None. 
Ely:     
None.
Winnemucca:    
Meet & Greet with President Helens went well.  Pennington has pledged funding for Health Science building.  SGA events went well and will have a December event/food drive.
Elko: 
None 

Lovelock:
None 

Committee Reports:
Bylaws:
None

Events / Fundraisers;
None.
Webpage:
None
Grant-in-Aid:
None
Hospitality / Awards:
None
Scholarship:
None 
Leadership Council:  A lot of discussion about the budget.  Stay tuned for more information on the future of Leadership Council.  The Dual-Credit grant was approved.  There will be AA/AAS changes.
New Business:
1. Christmas Party:  
a. Date:
Motion to revamp the Christmas Party to a New Year’s Welcome Back party on January 4th from 11:00-1:00 in the Solarium by Michelle Phay & seconded by Brianne Warner was approved.  Michelle will send out an email to staff regarding the change.
b. Food: 
Joe will look into prime rib pricing.
2. Account Signers & Purchasing Process:

Co-Chair has to approve purchases and VP of Business Affairs, Sonja Sibert will sign for the purchase.
3. Chili Cookoff After-Action Report:

The event went well.  There were many compliments on the food and gifts.  Last year profit was $318 and this year it was $369.  More students came this year.  Will need more bowls, etc. for next year.
4. Megan’s Departure:

Megan has resigned from Classified Council and is leaving GBC for a new job opportunity.  Joe Micke has offered to step up as Co-Chair with Jolina.  An email will be sent to staff notifying them of the change and Joe’s offer and to see if anyone else is interested.
Public Comment:  None
Next Meeting: December 21, 2017, at 9:30 am 
Adjournment: 
Motion: Michelle Phay moved that we adjourn the meeting at 10:04 a.m., seconded by Joe Micke.  Motion passed.

